
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 

Friday 9 June 2023 

 

 Highlights from this week 

We have had a super busy week and the 

children have settled brilliantly back 

into preschool. 

We have explored our space-themed 

sensory tent! We have learned about 

Valentina Tereshkova, Mae Jemison and 

Tim Peake. We have been thinking about 

how these people felt travelling into 

space.  Being brave will be featuring 

throughout this term’s topic of work. 

We have also made rockets and made 

lots of super space-themed pictures. 

 

 

  

 

Next week in Cherry Class  

As our topic this half term 

will be “Heroes and 

Adventures”, next week we 

will be learning about polar 

adventurers. We will also 

explore floating and sinking. 

We will be making little 

boats to set sail in our 

water trays!   

We will use our super mark 

making skills to make maps 

of our mini adventures.  

We will read the story 

about Michael Recycle. A 

super hero who helps clean 

up Abberdoo-Rimey! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superhero day - Wednesday 5 July 

Please come to school dressed as a superhero! 

Calling all grown-ups! Your mighty superhero requires a vital super accessory! 

Please pick a super power of your choice! Then make an accessory that will help your child with their 

super power. 

 YOU MUST ONLY USE JUNK MODELLING TO CONSTRUCT THEIR ACCESSORY!  

Your fledgling superhero’s power might be special vision so they might need a pair of goggles made 

out of a cereal box, perhaps a pair of wings that would help them fly or a wand to heal people or 

animals.....  Please feel free to talk to the preschool team for any ideas or tips! We are happy to 

provide superhero advice!  

 

   

 

Things to know 

Superhero Day - Wednesday 5 July 

2023 

Preschool sports event – Friday 14 

July 2023 – 2.00pm.  More info to 

follow.  

Last day of term- 23 July 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


